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determining the presence of intent is not always clear cut in 

practice, as further detailed in the Annex.
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Proposed Section 250 

 

determining the presence of intent is not always clear cut in 

practice.

Regarding the RITP test, the ED introduces a new concept, namely a distinction between objectivity in 

mind and objectivity in appearance. We refer to paragraphs 22 and 23 of the Explanatory Memorandum. 

This approach seems similar to the concept of independence in mind and independence in appearance 

currently applicable to PAPPs who perform assurance engagements. This approach towards objectivity 

is questionable in relation to PAIBs. Until now objectivity in appearance was never an issue for PAIBs.



Proposed Section 340 

 

Proposed Conforming Amendments to Independence Provisions  

 

 


